
 
 

UPDATE for SSS Ltd Customers on COVID-19 21/05/2020 

  
We hope you and your Family have remained safe and well during these strange 
uncertain times. As a Company our aim is to introduce safe working environments at 
all times, our engineers are equipped and instructed to use anti-bacterial gel, gloves 
and facemasks where necessary, currently masks are to be worn at all times 
internally and we encourage clients to maintain at least a 2 meter distance should we 
be welcomed into your place of work or Domestic residence.  
 
Please consider you and your family’s health before scheduling any work with 
ourselves, as safety of our team, our customers and their families are paramount, we 
encourage any clients that feel they need more time to monitor this pandemic to do 
so, please only get in touch when the time right for you, we shall continue to support 
you over the phone and respond to emergencies 24hr (if required). 
 
We are now ready for clients to make contact to arrange any outstanding routine 
service visits (where suitable) or schedule any previously quoted works that has 
been put on hold 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 
  
Kind Regards  

David  

 


